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Ten Years of Colorado ESC
On June 1 of 2023, the Colorado ESC Board voted
to suspend the program to discern a more
sustainable and equitable model for ministry with
young adults. Service year programs are ending or
being reinvented around the country as leaders find
new ways to be in healthier relationships with the
communities they seek to serve and to meet the
changing needs of young adults.

The 2022-23 program year was the last year for the
Reverend Rebecca Crummey, as Executive Director.
After 10 years of leading the corps she is ready to
explore new things. She will continue to be part time
vicar at St. Peter and St. Mary Church in Denver, the
congregation that many corps members over the
years have called home.

We ended this year with 3 corps members, 2 who are
staying in Denver and one who is attending Creighton
University Law School.

Over the years we have had support from so many
people: our partner agencies, our funders, formation
leaders and spiritual directors. We are so grateful for
all of them, without their support, Colorado ESC would
never have lasted for 10 years.

Colorado ESC has supported and nurtured 57
corps members. Alumni are spread across the
country participating in their local communities
as clergy, artists, teachers, social workers,
non-profit leaders, therapists and business
folks. Over a dozen alumni live in Denver and
actively stay in touch with each other,
continuing to build courageous community
together.

TRANSFORMING INDIVIDUALS AND BUILDING COURAGEOUS COMMUNITIES



Ten years of community, leadership development, and spiritual growth


